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Philippine Internctional
Convention Center

NOTICE TO PROCEED
July 2, 2019

Mr. Luis Antonio K. De Legn

Business Unlt Head

NEO-TECH ASIA DISTRIBUTION, INC.
2F CWI Corporate Center

1080 Quezon Avenue

Quezon City

Sir:

The attached Agreement, having been approved, Notice is hereby given to NEO-TECH
ASIA DISTRIBUTION, INC. far the One (1)-Year Contract of Preveutive
Maintenance of the CCTV System in the amount of One Million Four Hundred Ninety
Thousand Pesos (P1,490,000.00), VAT Inclusive. The contract period shall be from

July 2, 2019 to July 1, 2020.

Thus, you are responsible to effect the services enumerated in the scope of services and
coverage stated in the Technical Specifications. You may coordinate with the PICC
authorized representative, Col, Alfonso D. Ileto Jr., Chief Security Officer of Security
Office at 789-4789 loc. 7086, for other details of the service.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by si'gning both caples in the
space .provided below, Keep one copy and return the other to the Office of the BAC

Secretariat.

Very truly vours,

.

REN E PADILLA

Gene anager

I acknowledge receipt of this Notice on ; l l]|;f 2; lﬂfl
Name of the Representative off {he Bidder: _Lm&_f;ﬂmum__h_m\]
~

Authorized Signature; FAY ——
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